
APPENDIX C.21



far away in a natural sound bowl. The noise from this festival 
will be unbearable. 
 

Public safety Yes Public safety would be at risk for years to come as the wood is 
used daily by walkers etc There could be no guarantee that 
narcotics or broken glass would not be left in the woods for the 
public or wildlife to endanger themselves on. 

To prevent public nuisance Yes The people of Stathern would not be able to sleep for fear of 
damage to their property for the 4 days that the festival run 
and this would put risk and stress on the local’s health and well 
being. 
 

To protect children from harm Yes Local children will always be at risk from such events held on 
public access roots. There is also a risk not from the event its 
self but people accessing the event drink / drug driving, This 
cant not be controlled. 

 
Please suggest any conditions that 
could be added to the license to 
remedy   your representation or other 
suggestions you would like the 
Licensing Sub Committee to take 
into account (see note 2). 

The scale of this event should be held at a venue where there 
has been tried and tested results such as Belvoir Castle. It 
should not be held in a wood with steep banks flora and fauna 
making it impossible to control the attendees from wondering 
in or out of the area. It won’t be a controlled environment in a 
wood but it will be on estate park land with open areas for 
control measure to be put in place.  

 

 
Signed: Emilie Chandler  Date: 20/12/21 
 
Please see notes on reverse 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





NOTES 
 
 

1. This form must be returned within the statutory period of 28 days from the date 
the application was displayed on the premises of the date given in the public notice 
in a local newspaper or other local publication. 

 
2. These can only relate to the four licensing objectives. 

 
3. If you do make a representation you will be expected to attend a meeting of the 

Licensing Authority’s Committee and any subsequent appeal proceeding. If you do 
not attend, the Committee will consider any representations that you have made. 

4. Please return this form when completed to: 

The Licensing Officer 
Melton Borough Council 
Parkside 
Station Approach 
Melton Mowbray 
LE13 1GH 

 
 

Tel: 01664 502502 
Email: licensing@melton.gov.uk 




